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Adherence of Eritrea to the Convention  
 

 
The Secretariat has been informed by the United States of America that Eritrea has adhered to the International 
Convention for the Regulation of Whaling effective retroactively to 10 October 2007. 
 
The name and contact details for its Commissioner will be forwarded as soon as these become available. 
 
 
 

 
 

Dr Nicky Grandy 
Secretary to the Commission 
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